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• We have posted the Annual Minutes on the website now. 

• For the coming year, our officers will be: 

1. Buddy Jones – President 

2. Meagan Kohut – Vice President 

3. Gerri Moler – Secretary 

4. Sue Hart – Treasurer 

5. Helen McWilliams – Member at Large 

 
• Please note that if you have installed a satellite dish you must have it 

“screened or landscaped so as to be aesthetically pleasing to the 
Architectural Committee”, as written in our rules per paragraph 8.27. 
 

• Barley bales will be put into our ponds early July. 

• We encourage everyone to recycle plastics, metal, glass & cardboard to reduce 
your weekly trash - it’s very easy to dispose all recyclables in the dumpsters in 
the Wal-Mart’s parking lot. 
 

• Please obey the 25MPH speed limit in our community. Additional police patrol 
will be observing our area. 

 
• Due to a recent safety incident with Waste Management, we have posted (on 

our website) a list of unacceptable trash for your reference. Please do not place 
any trash in your trash tote for pick-up that is on this list. 
 

Sincerely, 
The WWHOA Officers 


